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Maths: 

 In Maths, the children will be learning how to subtract numbers within 
twenty, crossing the ten. We are exploring different structures of 
subtraction: taking away, partitioning and finding the difference.  

 The children will also be finding addition and subtraction fact families 
for numbers within 20, recognising that addition and subtraction are 
inverse operations. 

English: 

 In English, we will be using a new spelling rule for adding -s or -es 

to words. The children will be applying this skill to continue to write 

their innovated story. We will also be introducing ‘exclamation marks’.  

Topic:  

 We will learn about the human body. We will draw around our 
body, identify, name and label the basic parts. We will also visit the 
animals at Woodrush to consolidate all our learning about animals so 
far this half term. We are looking forward to seeing the animals! 

 
Woodrush Animal Visit: 

Please remember to send your child in old, warm clothing on 
31st January 2019. 

If anyone does not wish for their child to attend this visit, 
please make your class teacher aware. 

Creative homework (optional): 

Can you draw/make an animal from one of the 5 key classification groups. 

Can you also identify it as a carnivore/herbivore/omnivore? 

We look forward to showing these in class1 
Phonics resources: 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/english-games/5-7-years/letters-and-sounds 

Well done 1J:  

Well done 1J, for a super class assembly! 

Tortoise/ animal visit: 

As well as visiting the Woodrush animals we will have a tortoise visiting 

us in school this week, please let the class teacher aware of any allergies. 

Science taste testing:  

In Science we are learning about the human body, and our senses. 

Next week we will taste test a variety of fruit. Please make your 

class teacher aware of any possible allergies. 
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